
ASSESSMENTS FOR LEVEL 2

MCFETRIDGE DANCE
N e w s l e t t e r  J u n e  2 0 2 4

Be on the lookout for
Summer Camps and

workshops from the Dance
Studio!

SUMMER
SESSION 2 OPEN!

Some of our Summer
Session 2 classes still have
openings! Go check them

out now!
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STAY TUNED FOR 
TAP TOT 1

We are still looking for a
teacher for Tap Tot 1 classes,

but we have promising
candidates and are hoping to

open classes soon! 

NEW OFFERINGS!

Students in classes which are eligible for advancement to Level 2 will be given assessments the
week of August 5th. Watch for an email with the requirements for moving up sometime in July.

If you need to take the assessment another time, or if your student isn’t in Summer Session 2,
please contact Miss Tiffani! And remember that most students stay in level one for at least a year to

master the basics of dance!

Eligible classes include: Tot Tap 1, Youth Jazz 1, Youth Acro 1, Youth Ballet 1, Preteen/Teen Jazz 1,
and Preteen/Teen Ballet 1. 

Ballet Tot 2 is based on age only - there is no assessment for this class.



THANK YOU ALL!
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SUMMER CAMPS
ARE IN FULL

SWING!
We began our Summer
Session with a very successful
Musical Theater camp! Our
students worked hard to put
on select scenes and a dance
from the musical Matilda at
the end of the week. Congrats
to them on a great showcase!
Of course, they played hard
too, like any camper should!
See the photos below.

We are looking forward to
hosting our next three camps
this summer too!

July 8th - 12th: Storybook
Camp

July 22nd - 26th: Tap Through
the Ages Camp

August 12th - 16th: Variety
Pack Camp

RECITAL
PHOTOS/VIDEOS

Those who ordered videos
should have received them
already via email from
scott@chicagostarproductions.
com. If you didn’t receive
yours, please search your
email and then reach out.

Portrait photos are still being
edited and printed. I know this
is taking a while, so thank you
for your patience. Please reach
out to
info@ronmckinneyphoto.com
if you have questions!

As we bring another great session of dance at McFetridge
to a close, we wanted to take a moment to thank all of
you for making this program possible. Without your

support, we wouldn’t have the extensive programming or
wonderful events that we are able to provide now. We

hope to keep growing and to earn your continued
support as we do. 

Our community at McFetridge Dance Studio is a great
one, and we are proud to get to dance with and teach you
all. Our students are the highlights of our weeks, and they

make it all worth it. So thank you for being those
students, or for enrolling them and bringing them to

class. 

We wish you all the best as we enter the next sessions,
and we hope to see everyone in our classes again soon!

-Your McFetridge Dance Staff-


